
Dr. Koech Oscar from the Department of Land Resource Management and Agricultural 
Technology (LARMAT) attended a Scientific Research Paper Writing Workshop which took 
place at the International Livestock Research Institute, Addis Ababa, Ethiopia from 26th to 
30th October 2015.  The workshop is part of BecA-ILRI Hub’s capacity building 
programme, which aims at empowering the African scientific community to lead the much-
needed agricultural revolution. The training aimed at ensuring the trainers are effective in 
communication of research findings in reputed peer-reviewed journals to increase 
visibility of research findings. This will enhance assimilation of new knowledge into related 
agricultural studies and increase efforts on policy influence throughout the region and 
around the world. 

 


